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￼  

Good morning! In this issue… 

◦ A listening circle and prayer for healing 
◦ A post-election national faith call 
◦ Final GOTV efforts & relationship building 
◦ NPR on the future of faith and activism 



Announcements 

These are trying times. And we know our work is more important than ever. Here are two 
ways to help all of us in this moment.  

First, a chance to come together this weekend: 

Special statewide gathering and listening circle 
Sunday Nov. 10, 4pm | RSVP 
Please join us this Sunday for a time to listen to each other, to give voice to our fears and 
anxieties, hopes and dreams, how we are feeling and what we’re thinking about as we 
navigate these uncertain times. 

Second, these words from PPC national co-chair Rev. Dr. Liz Theoharis, excerpted from 
her prayer given at the Post-Election Vigil for Healing the World at the Cathedral of St. 
John the Divine in New York City. Read the prayer in full here. 

Almighty God, on this day, in this holy place, we come to you, many of us in fear and 
trembling. And we commit, we re-commit, to bringing your reign of Everybody In, Nobody 

Out, to this city and nation. 

…Kaleidoscope God, You teach us that love tramples hate, that truth trounces lies, that 
community conquers fear and life overcomes death and despair. You teach us that hope 

comes in the morning. 

So make us, mold us, and send us into the city, into the world, to repair broken places, 
restore the street to live in. 

This is my prayer, today and every day. 
Amen 

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.v2UrIOJHHKkg0Pk-aGvhy_TtrWBBAnh9vPhfXW55SOYJbs4UkOgVYzt8AGOsvCuMBS8mQsISEkFXxkw81IJGz1LN60bkUu8v4Vu6xK6BPgj_6xlCBP1cp_XNfBuIhIXU2MCsjWukBPxoVaepAyL4WRogezD7hb6bbSbClOigyITYu_MsppqgZSMXuglyy3LWEI9LcLbKIWBdMBfNLffaSxKVxMGunxUCW2jGZHfKiegtF-7AezbHKTOaRFKcuK_QscNyyBnNcovbN5jptY9Jxfby2RDZZ4UcXqGuB4N08zUUI7wQKmb3C_V1ebnVGWsJcQW3fVbm0KgJdF2PufZaAOL9j34S9G1KqTebSharR6JtRmsbkt8qcQAHNPXrQfJIbSr8LBPqxm3bsxZYHi9LmyBFJxwDSVtPuY7tlLTT78g/4b9/WeETYHbISAKKMqDsHXn5og/h2/h001.9bQ3_nrlbWtVqr7gao5-OQXekW9hhx_tW-xBBPCzk7U
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMWn3R7U15hZOprFI75oZg47yWB94a0czCjojXeCzl3ONYQ0kZDfPONaixKiBa-bPTpIhXozbiWPHLEM4U3R7sqrBuwCvqz2Bb3d7B4zBgXdzNzDD1lnr0nsEZc7R551EA-CqA6ETgQ5MHLzRzoG8ywbfB5LntUWLhOcYFq90jPq3thpxsjZxlc021rm0QL9ZPiqpoHpatrjw53v5CloQVz9PE09VtJQ-P4vYBw5vtaqASXrjQRO5Ns6sbb23WpNLFNsA9nSx-m4djD1DSlikiYJuNFZenBF8ksvLbd6zJb5pss9oFYDUG9gcXB0ce_mPlXubfQ7uawpymr9OZjWGWNvcn5BupBczdICILGhWIhKp5njcF8l1uhroQFWNtlWSlg/4b9/WeETYHbISAKKMqDsHXn5og/h3/h001.g0GvV_hw_xEZwkXyL5xcMbH8QtgO8njwwp11QLo4Wh4


Meetings & events 

What’s Next? 
Post-election national faith call 
Friday Nov. 8, 11am PT | RSVP 
Kairos is sponsoring this virtual gathering for faith leaders and communities across the 
country so people can gather in faithful fellowship and learn how faith communities will 
stay in coordination in the days and weeks ahead. Please share this invite with trusted 
faith leaders. All participants must register to join the call. (And don’t forget this Sunday’s 
gathering and listening circle.) 

Recap 

Final GOTV efforts around the state 
California PPC activists worked tirelessly to make sure everyone in our communities had 
an opportunity to vote and to build community for whatever comes next. 

In Long Beach, we worked with volunteers operating St. Luke’s Episcopal Church, which 
offers showers and meals to unhoused neighbors every Saturday. Judy McBride 
explained that “when early voting started we encouraged people to shower, eat and then 
go vote at the nearby senior center. A man came back to show us his ‘I Voted!’ sticker!” 

Bay Area PPC activists continued their outreach with Wood Street Commons, distributing 
flyers and explaining voting options to people living in community as unhoused people, 
which we call encampments, as well as people who are newly rehoused, service 
providers with accountable relationships and moral witnesses. 

In Los Angeles, shelter and neighborhood center Alexandria House organized to be a 
one-day early voting center (photo above). “We gave out flyers all around the 
neighborhood to invite people to vote right in their own neighborhood, and it worked!” 
said one participant. “People streamed in to vote, including a young woman who came 
out of the vote center beaming after she was able to register and vote right on the spot.” 
Check in next week for a recap of PPC’s 2024 GOTV work. 

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.qUXRBnqZ7T8nxbpAcIVwoUsWLkUMWlo_0JmZttSlm3-YrJMcTE9zltJvUF6n2Un4Ry7CUhp1EIzF7eVv2RABadPHR2VUgwqF97HxJtQiA5FOLzrziAnb8CRBXFB0ycUy8Sqv-uyTwQJ09_MVeDYHnWDif0AkqnLPre0gh4XGlDm-Li3NzUI36CgRtW76vh5gDVfYWd6N-hTGlVUJH0M43lKDD_cpY7I5ycbi354AUUi5wleCxcRknPQl9wmEYmnwWmeV0KjC0uCf2YIJxuW80M4IR3HLaHN8Yzxi0Pj0ipL2ONjYrIxYloB33seCcDt6K5ffrlS3a_5RRPZjU34Ranzhw3mg10ZgxAAHr3O_PZqaADQa0x3MNcViNG2WMZSk0aRECfu51jSx4cXhQa4G4zGk7QrFUHEJySnU44UapkIME21BH0RkGMzhylgN_0Lz/4b9/WeETYHbISAKKMqDsHXn5og/h4/h001.EV0o_yYfWRwfeYWKSjNUJbJuda3ALRQacOonersUgcI
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.v2UrIOJHHKkg0Pk-aGvhy_TtrWBBAnh9vPhfXW55SOYJbs4UkOgVYzt8AGOsvCuMBS8mQsISEkFXxkw81IJGz1LN60bkUu8v4Vu6xK6BPghNBPp8nY05wnVuT4XoAlM4QY7aeU3gvChzlujQmuvG0A03fjGDWb_dW9F4QRNq6kMLNn9cc-hwL-lzowHdZnPQELHwEzDM5YrqbElHWO0yxijDH519YlTb7kXR6MQMLMveupmBpgclxbsNfWqj6_hh1LYnUFnteV1FCCgsLaSlq200PbcXwBnXlwyCcyuMqnZSRbQ1qeT8JTwLMYbM16CXSp2SnfsjsO-AFT1GP-cnv4VUO8HUnJ2ClPflWXJYgnt4v41zqqak8VWUS-iZMauLhXBbCiwRtblK9O7qEidX35KXket8moV1cvIr1RoYHqo/4b9/WeETYHbISAKKMqDsHXn5og/h5/h001.PkKz95t-JnEFYFXOwhmPMURp9KfgDjZgUNdUW5h99UU


National PPC livestream Election Day afternoon 
Briefing on voter suppression issues in the south 
At an Election Day briefing, campaign co-chairs Rev. Dr. William J. Barber II and Rev. Dr. 
Liz Theoharis spoke alongside legal partners Forward Justice and the NAACP Legal 
Defense Fund about updates and calls to action addressing voter suppression occurring 
in southern states. The LDF members described in real time the work they’ve done to 
sound the alarm and combat these issues. 

Bishop Barber shared the announcement of the new partnership, outlining their mission 
“to safeguard democracy and ensure voter protection across the South. This strategic 
partnership aims to address the unique challenges faced by voters in North Carolina, 
South Carolina, Florida, Georgia, Alabama, Mississippi, Texas, and Louisiana—states 
disproportionately impacted by both natural disasters and voter suppression efforts. 
Collectively, these states control 134 electoral votes, and are home to over 26.7 million 
poor and low-wage eligible infrequent voters.” 

￼  

Support the California PPC! 

When over 140 million Americans are poor or living with low-wages, it's time for systemic 
change. We are building a movement led by poor and impacted folks, building across all lines 
of division, in order to topple the interlocking pillars of racism, poverty, militarism, 
environmental destruction and this country's distorted moral narrative. Please help us achieve 
this goal by clicking below and chipping in whatever you can. 

DONATE 
￼  

In the media 

“Meet the religious leaders shaping the next generation of social justice 
activism” 
NPR ran a story last Sunday about Bishop Barber’s work at Yale Divinity School’s Center 
for Public Theology & Public Policy, where he is the founding director. Dropping listeners 
(and readers) into a lecture bookended by Repairers of the Breach theomusicologist Yara 
Allen, the piece shows Bishop Barber making the connection between ministry and 
activism. Jonathan Wilson-Hartgrove, another leader at the center and PPC mainstay, 
sums up their mission. 

“Students here have a deep spiritual hunger connected to their sense that something is 
wrong with the way the world works,” he says. “And the mission is to direct that sense of 
wrong into a sense of purpose. It doesn’t have to be this way. And God doesn’t want it to 
be this way.” 
￼  

Thanks for reading. If you have any questions, you are welcome to reply to this newsletter or 
email california@poorpeoplescampaign.org.

https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.RNKlYhK-gnABEpCnH88uwKNT7upQbjZcxx8UJPDSzbOXL4tCx_Xsxb0bRAcmFOhkhVbWFkRFaPF8zW8fSIvu0Tf6IPpiZtgSRUuFdvOEl-0DsD_QNO3IC4kLrLy3rbYrPTg7fCrAphPWCohchb5K1oPamC6F6BHPGH2wfQO-VeEiU-AJiP8Jj-auUB6sXo88tLY7BjRDwjYfQ_CFRq6_0gwIx1UE9k80gsgHLzWHFqE6xS6mHS_ivH7OalfhWBB76h3qoQz4aJTRE1_V8RGPMgbxrdBtghgEG62S0ieltOH1d6llmSCiuEbBYRzD-kGSWQUEqTz600bM99zrvDL6reU8m5K7H708mitXv0_Ek64/4b9/WeETYHbISAKKMqDsHXn5og/h7/h001.1iD7T3RvmEFVCLtDrykXIu9YGq56ffT2FC-8vtz8a1E
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.RNKlYhK-gnABEpCnH88uwKNT7upQbjZcxx8UJPDSzbOy98junWmilDiwN73pze6iRk4YdUBOIlDfOjj0GVb4qDVIcHAQ8FhBBogNZ_Zil87T7Q1RsWsGYH0z0gv2RHfKmC9KZjcc1Td4_4aop_OVTWtFuOg4Hs5lGKDctXVc1j6zAoC0XPEdzfmp5H3dBlcz9euSihTmrK8Vr_D0cyzYAszsvoDrVKmJIvIwHGfRk7O_96h18IbuWxo92MT2X2W9A72QQP-wPLKVGPu9Mh395gNS2fRrGbjMFXzNuHb2U-qe4D2kv3sEr8odOHc4pVSKwGOWGxX4YEEgFA2lysgYkaaCg4AJcb3oTlEyDwA9nhY/4b9/WeETYHbISAKKMqDsHXn5og/h8/h001.a1abAsJVT1H5S-zj7gJ4a3Kc3DEOxz1sBAKPJNNua7g
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMUbpKJG7Wmx6wDq7wsLfvhvVHgoEeCpgbu2O4CmTK-slObk6qzZ-1qc4J0JH5snp-KgzzKq904zWAhDqsL69uBuRNtpVs5dxUr9DAc_na3-5TJ8qt7FVer5m2zd6TAsB57ETqJD--UddOsJhS4QJUoJdCl06jf2W0INRe7iXn3mbor2XqRn60xmwchODR1qj06oVO0chIDdFAOCU6cvKNOtO0zgcaLNiMiN0FG1dprrV2ucKovhdMvSnvRmw4Fy_2um81Qt54Lu5HO9bOr1iqaBvhacVGxDMsm1GZ-tzGo1yY_UahpN2-9-mdfsTRhp7LJ6hA-JT8VbhGrDym0y7wJM/4b9/WeETYHbISAKKMqDsHXn5og/h9/h001.p1iBYv3ZE-pqmBi2B5fpDqz6q10jxJ_mCfFnDqqSeJc
https://click.actionnetwork.org/ss/c/u001.XaF8mXqsA6b2dSPmhsleMQhaeVQyNDM4ns6b0vyf-5NNyjsjknM7WlEO75u7gL2Umalz8H69W1LmZfllgRR-TtaU6pxXWF6eYEg4O0XRRbBdwYAeVi8CXR9-fgE78an9PBrhMueVYdvZWLefGbfE1-E8tfnDFa0APEfcRAMILR4-oEkJCCRpUVNXK_ZvIwRH32nLTOredMPzgEfdxRRxV_GTPXwRPkBu3QFxDvlpqeey8WUHLsE5GOS9N3FdNwC0TBrME1Z-jta7-52Rr-8fz4biavtzFqx8SDx-lGCS-6SqQn7581mGlx3pcnoj4YkbZW802smjSui3vM1df9uBJR5t8RabjnwEWrrP1uTiZTqhF--6HY3t5L0olqohQQFC39mPk90ogRNFWQ9kLTWFOKqmd-aRJxVX0F-n7rTS_JAQ10wPUYE32FwW2WA5ZrLxU3ocrIpll1wp41Y0-WqD9AbJQ0ZnIfo1LG7W_yNtfNo/4b9/WeETYHbISAKKMqDsHXn5og/h10/h001.EL7DPQBmuP7h9e5qgr0AOz5S3oEpPr6KvhSTIaqifLA
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